

Parking Update:
 
If you were unable to pick up your decal during This is Sparta, and your application and payment were complete, you may pick up the decal from the bookkeeper in the front office before school (7:45 to 8:10) or after school (3:30 to 3:50). This only applies to students with a complete application, not those waiting for theirs to be resolved.
 
Students who submitted an application or paid for parking and have an incomplete application in Round 1 will be contacted via the e-mail they used during submission regarding how to complete their paperwork, including how to make their payment if necessary.
 
We are in the process of locating additional spaces on campus and will re-open the online application form and MyPaymentsPlus portals for those who missed the first window to apply for parking in the initial phase soon.  We will send an e-mail with links and more information when the new window opens. There will be limited spaces, so apply early if you wish to park on campus this semester. All parking information and links to forms can be found on the Campbell High School website Parking page.
 
If you do not have a decal, you do not have permission to park to on campus at this time and will be subject to a ticket when we begin issuing citations.

